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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] 12151 Albion Vaughan and road delegation
Date: Friday, November 1, 2024 2:44:32 PM

 
 
From:  
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 2:44 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External]  Albion Vaughan and road delegation
 

 
Hi,
 
As a resident of Caledon east and being on the road a lot because I am a contractor. I see so many
traffic infractions from over sized vehicles on our sideroads after hours to illegal u turns with over
sized vehicles. This is all due to illegal truck yards tucked away in our sideroads on Agriculture land.
Do you know the impact this has on our natural resources. I’m sure the Ministry of natural resources
would love this. These truck yards have owner operators changing oil on the spot and dump the oil
right on the ground I have been told.  We need to put an end to this and get rid of these depots. Also
I have farmers as customers saying they are looking to move their farms because of these illegal
truck yards because they are scared their water sources may get contaminated.. Our streams host
Salmon Spawning, wildlife drinking water and are in jeopardy from these illegal truck yards. Bolton,
Vaughan, Caledon and Alton’s water supplies are mostly fed from water towers in which get their
water from Big pumped wells, if they become contaminated from Illegal dumping of oils and fuels
we may  one day may have another Walkerton on their hands and trust me a we don’t need that.
 Road Safety and Conservation safety should be our No.1 priority for the future of our Agricultural
lands and to the farmers and people who work this land.
 
 
Regards
 
John Lombardo
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